Kirtland Board of Education
Special Meeting
March 2, 2022

The Special Meeting of the Kirtland Board of Education was held at the Forum, on March 2, 2022.
Mr. Withrow called the meeting to order at 8:22 a.m. The following members answered the roll:
Mr. Cosgrove, Mrs. Green, Mr. Hayes and Dr. Whittaker, and Mr. Withrow.

Superintendent Chad VanArnhem and Treasurer Lew Galante were also present.

The Board interviewed construction managers at risk for the permanent improvement projects.
Met with Greenspace Construction, Hammond Construction and Marous Brother's Construction

Mr. Cosgrove who was participating via phone, left the meeting at 11:00 a.m.
Dr. Whittaker left the meeting at 12:30 p.m.

Mr. Hayes moved, seconded by Mrs. Green to adjourn the meeting at 1:15 p.m.

We, the undersigned, do hereby certify that the above and foregoing is a true and exact copy of the
proceedings that were held on the above aforementioned date.
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